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18 December, 2001

Dr 4 O’'Donohoe
Consultant Paediatrician
Erne Hospital
ENNISKILLEN

Co Fermanagh

Dear Dr O’'Donohoe

1 You undertook to respond to the report from the Royal College of
Paediatricians in relation to the four specific cases. You received the report
In September and asked for time to consider the issues raised. | would be
grateful for your response and in particular whether you accept the analysis
or regard any aspects as factually inaccurate. .
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2 -ADVERSE INCIDENT REPORTING

You have also be provided with a recent copy of Dr Ashgar’s letters. The
Directorate has looked at some of these cases and provided me with an initial
report but | would be keen to receive your response to the concerns raised in

relation to these cases:

Yours sincerely

Dr J Kelly
MEDICAL DIRECTOR
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